
    
University of Colorado Design Review Board 

Meeting Notes 
 
 

Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 
Time: 12:30 – 4:00 p.m. 
Location: Zoom Meeting 
 
 
DRB and Campus Members present:  Don Brandes, Sarah Brown, Cheri Gerou, Victor 
Olgyay, Chris Shears, Mike Winters, and André Vite, campus DRB member for the University  
of Colorado Anschutz Medical Campus (“CU Anschutz”).  (Victor Olgyay joined the meeting at 
2:02 p.m. due to a scheduling conflict.) 
 
 
Others in attendance not otherwise noted: 
Kori Donaldson, Senior Director of Capital Assets and ex officio member of the DRB 
Linda Money, CU Real Estate Services, CU System employee / DRB note taker 
 
Don Brandes, Chair, determined a quorum and called the meeting of the Design Review Board 
to order at 12:35 p.m.   
 
 
12:30 – 1:00 p.m.  Work Session – Board Only 
 
The DRB reviewed the items on the agenda and discussed administrative items prior to 
convening the public portion of the meeting. 
 
 
1:00 – 4:00 p.m. Campus Safety & Emergency Preparedness Facility Design 

Competition Update  – CU Anschutz  
Information/Discussion (Information Only)  

 
 Presenter: 
  André Vite, AIA, Campus Architect, Executive Director,  
   Office of Institutional Planning, CU Anschutz  

 
Description: 

Update regarding the design competition for the Campus 
Safety & Emergency Preparedness Facility on the CU 
Anschutz Medical Campus. 

 
 
Presentation 
 
Portions of final submittal documents from the design competition were shared by various 
individuals participating in the meeting.  No submittal documents were posted regarding this 
agenda item. 
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DRB Comments/Action 
 
No formal action by the DRB regarding this item was required.  The DRB expressed 
appreciation to André Vite for his efforts related to this project and for the update.  The DRB is 
looking forward to this project coming before the Board for a formal review. 
 
 
There being no further business, the public meeting of the Design Review Board was adjourned 
at 4:01 p.m. 
 


